Weston DEI Advisory Committee 
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes Unapproved
March 29, 2021 - 7:30pm
(by video conference)



1. Call to Order: Chairperson Gillann Blunschi called the meeting to order at 7:39pm. In attendance were Gillann Blunschi, Martin Mohabeer, Chris Razaki, Jasper Richardson; Margaret Wirtenberg (Weston Today)

2. Status of Meeting: No official quorum since Jasper is a non-voting member; an abridged meeting proceeded with no votes taken.

3. Vacancy: Due to the resignations of Edilson Forero, Karen Pattani-Hason, and Christie Stewart, there are three current openings that can be filled by a Democrat, Republican or unaffiliated citizen of Weston.

4. Deliverables: We would like to present a midyear status update to BOS tentatively in June 2021. Each “subcommittee” should make an effort to complete the project charter template which will then be summarized in a powerpoint deck.

5. Senator Will Haskell: We will be joined by Sr. Haskell on April 19, 2020 to update him on our mission, current progress, as well as to dialogue with him directly on DEI issues.

6. Reports by Directors: Detailed reports at next meeting

7. New Business (Things to do/upcoming): 
a. “What to do When You Get Pulled Over” – Hosted by Team Weston; zoom conversation with our police department and police commission
b. Japer suggested a bulletin board @ the corner of Norfield and Weston Road. Martin thinks it’s a great idea as yet another means to keep our community abreast of the various meetings, etc.

8. Adjournment: Gillann Blunschi moved to adjourn @ 8:05pm. Chris Razaki seconded this. The motion carried unanimously.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           


Minutes submitted by:
Martin Mohabeer, Board Member
